
 

News from our Reporters 
In each building update, our roving reporters will share news and information about the 

building project. This time it’s Y6s turn! 
 

Last week, the builders came and put up 
fencing to stop anyone from entering 
the building site. On Tuesday, a skip 
arrived to put old bits of equipment in. 
For the rest of the week, the builders 
emptied the building. On Monday, a 
lorry which had scaffolding in it was 
driven into the playground. The fencing 
was widened to surround the lorry.  
Harriet 

It has been exciting to see all of the workers come 
in to look at the roof and all of the other stuff 
they are going to do and seeing all of the 
equipment has been cool to see! 
Raumaan 

Part of our playground has been out 
of use recently because the builders 
are doing lots of work to the new 
infant site because they are moving 
up to the junior site. The builders 
have been really busy and are going 
to be taking the roof off so they can 
make it better for our KS1 children. I 
am excited to watch this happen! 
Ava 

The fencing has gone up around the Spooner block and around the 
obstacle course. The fencing was put up in the 21st March. 
The builders have started work and have brought a scaffolding van in to 
start putting it up. During the week, they have been emptying the 
building and have put all of the old things into the skip.  
Charlotte  

Interview with our Office Manager Mrs Dobbins  
 
What is your view on the construction work so far? 
It’s exciting but noisy! I’m happy to see it starting to take place and making 
sure it’s all safe. 
How do you feel the construction work will change our school? 
It was quite an awful building so I think the changes will be great! It will be 
good for learning and good for parents and that siblings will be together on 
one site. 
How has the building work affected your work in the office?  
There have been lots of things to organise! Mr Newall has been working 
hard to make sure everyone is safe. It can be a bit noisy when I’m on the 
telephone!                                                           Amariah, Lucy and Ranita 

Welcome to our first update on the fantastic 
building work that is taking place on our 
Ringinglow Road site. We are amalgamating our 
two sites and saying goodbye to Psalter Lane in 
September. There will be lots  to share over the 
coming months. If you haven’t chosen your 
preference for school timings yet, please go to school 
spider and vote before the end of the Easter holidays.  

At Clifford All Saints our Champions of 
Change are working hard behind the 

scenes. The next update we share will 
be from our Active Travel Team! 


